
Anne Victorsen 
 

 
Mobile :  
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
It has come to my attention that there will be a bill presented to our Qld parliament which would 
give them an extension to Emergency Orders until April 30th, 2022. 
My concerns are as follows: 

- Power to shut down the state at the slightest sneeze or cough. 
- Unnecessary closures as the hospitals are clearly NOT overwhelmed  
- Other countries eg Singapore are now treating COVID as a virus we will just have to live with! 

I don’t understand why we cannot emulate this as we have ( thankfully ) had no deaths in 
Australia this year! They are now calling COVID an epidemic and treating it just like the flu!  

- Extremely mixed messages from our government..in regards to the injection…this would just 
enable them to do as they wish! 

- There is NO evidence that lockdowns work, in fact they are causing more problems including 
mental health problems letting people be exposed to what appears to be nothing more than 
a bad case of the flu 

- There are places  eg  Florida who have opened up their state and there’s been no significant 
change in the cases. 

- The destruction of small businesses is deplorable. 
 

 
I am not anti vaccine yet I’m concerned that the rush to get us all vaccinated is reeking of coercion 
by threatening people with mandates or lose your job!  
The Nuremberg Code was created after world war 2 so that this exact thing would never happen 
again…  
 
I have a daughter and granddaughter and family in South Australia and  I fear for all our futures  
 
I feel the government is overstepping their powers and we are at the whim of a health officer and a 
power hungry Premier. 
 
I felt obligated to extend my concerns. 
 
Thank you  
 
Anne Victorsen 
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